RE: COUNCIL MEETING

It has been brought to my attention that Sand City is looking to remove/replace the Police department with possibly the Del Ray Oaks

Police department?

May I please ask you to voice my opinion on this matter at the next meeting.

I feel that removing the Sand City police is not a solution to a problem but will start to create problems if removed.

I believe removing the Sand City police will not only cause our streets to be more open to vandalism, but we will start seeing an influx of transient living.

Once individuals know that our town is not constantly being monitored or patrolled, this is when we will start to see problems!

As a business owner I rely on knowing who is patrolling our streets and would hate to see the day that another police department is burdened with our issues and not caring about our residents and businesses.

Please read my words as a concerned individual and Sand City business owner.

Thank you, John Fisk